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Assessment Advisory Council Meeting  

Thursday, April 25, 2019 

William J. Lindsay Life Science Building, Room 113 

Ammerman Campus 

3:45 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

  

In attendance:  Kaliah Greene, Jill Thornton, Dr. Patty Munsch, Dr. Helen Wittmann, Dr. 

Alexander Atwood, Dr. Iaroslava Babenchuk, Dr. Joy G. Borrero, Nicholas Bosco, Dr. Courtney 

Brewer, Dr. Caroline Burns, Theresa Dereme, Lisa Hubbs, Dr. Alexander Kasiukov, Heidi Kiley, 

Myung Chul Kim, Lauren Liburd, Amy Mueller-Seal, Toni-Anne Nhotsoubanh, Isaac Oddoye, 

Dr. Jean Nicolas Pestieau, Mary Ryder, Rachel Schmidt, Dr. Lauren Tacke-Cushing, Denny M. 

Teason, Tania Velazquez, Lisa Aymong, Carol Wickliffe-Campbell 

 

Co-chair Dr. Patty Munsch welcomed members to the meeting. 

 

Dr. Helen Wittmann called for a vote to approve the February 7, 2019 meeting minutes.  The 

minutes were unanimously approved. 

 

Vice President Jeffrey Pedersen presented the results of the strategic planning SWOT analysis 

conducted with faculty and administrators at Professional Development Day on October 9, 2019.  

He noted that in addition to the PDD SWOT, strategic planning focus groups being conducted 

across all three campuses would show common themes emerging that will enable the College to 

develop goals for the 2020-2027 Strategic Plan.  

 

Dr. Wittmann reminded AAC members to review the CAPIE and provide suggestions or 

revisions by May 1st.  She encouraged members to contact her with any questions or concerns 

regarding the CAPIE.  

 

Academic and AES end of the year assessment reports were provided by Ms. Jill Thorton and 

Dr. Munsch, respectively.  The AAC co-chairs provided a 2018-2019 round-up of goals achieved 

and actions to be implemented the next academic year (see attached PPT for full report). 

 

The meeting was adjourned and members briefly met in subcommittees.  

 

 

 

 

 


